
                
 

Meet Your Neighbors for a  
The Waluga Neighborhood Association invites you to our seventh annual 
neighborhood picnic. This is a wonderful opportunity to get to know your neighbors.  
 

 

   

Sunday, September 11, 2016, 2:00 - 4:00pm  
East Waluga Park Picnic Shelter 

15777 Quarry Road 
 

Appetizers, Sandwiches, Salads, Desserts and Beverages  
provided by local businesses and 

Waluga Neighborhood Association 
 

Please RSVP by Sept. 7th: 503-635-4131 
or waluga.neighborhood.association@gmail.com 

Web: WalugaNeighborhood.org 
 
 

October 5, 2016, 7-9pm 
Our Savior’s Lutheran Church -15751 Quarry Road 

 
This year’s General Meeting will feature an important neighborhood discussion with the City of 
Lake Oswego about the upcoming Boones Ferry Road Improvement Project. Representatives 
will provide information about the project and discuss potential traffic impacts from changes 
to Boones Ferry Road.  
 
This is your chance to learn more about the project and to let city officials hear your questions 
and concerns! Additional information about the meeting will be mailed to you prior to Oct. 5th.  
 


